
Half term art competition

LIBRARY

Outstanding students

A massive congratulations to our

Year 7 Prefects 

 
Sophia , Seba, Olive, Yasmin, Ashleigh,  

Macey - Lei, Anisha
 

 Head prefects
Fatima & Zafriah

 
 
 

The Library is open to all students. They

can use the library to read, draw

quietly or use the computers and table

area to complete their extended

learning.

 
Monday Tuesday and Thursday 

Before School - 8 to 8-30am Lunchtime – 12-30

to 1-05pm

 After School – 3-15 to 4pm

 

 Wednesday

 Before School - 8 to 8-30am Lunchtime – 12-30

to 1-05pm

 After School – 2-05 to 3pm 

 

Friday

 Before School - 8 to 8-30am Lunchtime – 12-30

to 1-05pm After School - closed

 

 

 

 

Link to hope shoeboxes

Year 7 October Newsletter

Year 7 Prefects

Newsletter by Seba

Poetry by heart competition

A free-to-enter national poetry speaking

competition with a chance to perform at

Shakespeare’s Globe, London.

 

Choose a poem, learn it by heart and

perform it out loud in school.

 

For more information please speak to Mr

James

 

To celebrate Diwali & Bonfire night

we are doing a competition to see

who has the best piece of artwork

It can be done any way you like but

it must include the element of light
Entries collected 15/11/2021

Shining a light on our students

that have excelled this half term.

 

Highest bonus points this term
Teodora-Gabriela 25 points

Sienna  22

 

Headteachers Commendation
Sienna 

 
 
 
 

Year 7 students have been getting involved with a whole school charity event led by their
Religion and Worldviews teacher, which will send care packages to families and elderly people

in Romania, Moldova, Ukraine and Bulgaria. 
 Each of the boxes will then be shared out to create a care package and this will be sent

abroad and will arrive in time for Christmas.
 

We have been overwhelmed with the responses from Year 7 so far, thank you so very much. 
The deadline for the donations is Tuesday, 2nd of November if you would still like to get

involved. 
 


